
 

Memo 
Date: October 7, 2024 

 
To: Priests, deacons, brothers, sisters, principals, parish 

communicators and chancery staff  

 
From: Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 

Re: Archbishop Hartmayer extends greetings to Jewish community for 
High Holy Days 

 
 

 
Archbishop Hartmayer extends greetings to Jewish community for High Holy 
Days. Please read complete letter on The Georgia Bulletin.  
 

https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2024/10/archbishop-hartmayer-extends-greetings-to-jewish-community-for-high-holy-days/

